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Comments: Please follow through with this prohibition! The Wasatch should never have bolts. All existing bolts

should be removed and new bolts should be completely prohibited. Bolts are not a part of ethical, traditional, and

environmentally conscious climbing. Bolts encourage inexperienced and irresponsible people to take advantage

of whats left of our precious wilderness in Utah.


